
June 18, 2018 

 

City of Burlington 

RE:  LaSalle Park Marina (CM-07-18) 

 

We support the public boat ramp, sailing school and the marina, which has 

coexisted with the Trumpeter Swans for many years and provided a service to 

the community. However, we do not support the community paying 100% of 

the cost of the new floating wavebreak. 

Most especially when only a handful of participants would benefit.   

We would request that funding for this project be done through alternative 

sources (such as fundraising, or the municipality that is responsible for the 

land e.g. Hamilton) rather than relying on the taxpayers of Burlington.   

This money could be used to host other beneficial programs such as 

increasing biking trails or making bike lanes safer to use; where many 

residents could benefit rather than a few, while having a positive effect on the 

environment. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Susan Goyer & James Webster 

1401 Elgin Street 

Burlington, On L7S 1E6 

 


